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Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I am no doubt one email among many thousands. 

 

The purpose of my email is to communicate my absolute frustration and anger at the road works 
resulting in constant congestion on the Anzac Bridge.   

 

It used to be that a trip from Balmain into the city was no more than 10 minutes and my kids could get 
the bus to school at a reasonable time.  Now we are leaving a hour earlier or paying to use the more 
expensive ferry (which I note has not been reduced in cost to help alleviate the congestion). 

 

Traffic now backs up to Darling Street and I am confounded that currently of computer modelling, the 
resulting impact of the road changes was not anticipated.  There is either a high degree of 
incompetence or malicious intent towards the people of the Inner West. 

 

I am a supporter of major works, it is important we try to address the challenges of future city growth, 
but to have a fantasy were someone who lives 30k’s from a major global city can get into the city in 
30 mins is ridiculous.  Not to mention, dumping all the traffic problems of the area in the city. 

 

Do better, we need you to. 

 


